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	Jonathan  Gove

Memorial Scholarship Fund



Dear Golfers, 
As we at the Jonathan Gove Memorial Scholarship Fund reflect on all the accomplishments achieved, we are overwhelmed by your thoughtfulness and generosity.  The foundation has awarded $140,000 is scholarships to 70 remarkable Alvirne High School students and plans to award $10,000 again this year. Jonathan was very goal oriented and reaching one of the foundation’s goals in his honor has been truly emotional for all of us.
The 15th Annual Jonathan Gove Memorial Golf Tournament is scheduled for August 10th at Green Meadow Golf Course in Hudson.  We would love to have you join us.  We have enclosed a registration form for your convenience and also encourage you to visit our web-site at www.jonathangove.org  for additional information. Please remember to put golfer’s shirt sizes on registration form. Your continuous support keeps Jonathan’s memory and spirit alive, provides invaluable scholarships, and gives us comfort, love and the strength to face the days ahead.  Having family and friends in our lives and sharing this special day in memory of Jonathan means more than words can say.
Reminder of Green Meadow Golf Club’s rules and regulations: no food, coolers and alcoholic beverages brought on course, golf carts operated in accordance with rules on cart itself, proper golf attire, and golf etiquette. 
With your continuous support, Jonathan’s memory and his spirit and drive for academic success will live forever. Thank you so much for the wonderful tribute to our beloved Jonathan.  We look forward to seeing you all and joining us on the golf course again this year!
Much Love and Thanks,
June, Les, Megan, Family and Friends @ the
Jonathan Gove Memorial Scholarship Fund
The Jonathan Gove Memorial Scholarship Fund is a non-profit organization and is exempt from federal income tax under Section 501 ( c ) ( 3 ) of the Internal Revenue Code.
http://www.jonathangove.org
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